
Dear Mr.Dorr,

You will be interested

in the attached letter from Chester Beatt

I have retained the original with photo o 

his library but did send a copy to Mrs. 

Dorr at Hopkinton, feeling she would

like to read it.

All well here. I hope

your trip is giving you many pleasant

moments and new ideas. You did not

give me any details of your movements!

Kindest wishes to you,


